Thursday, June 3™--Emerging Technologies Workgroup Meeting Notes

e The group approved notes, which were posted to the group's Teams site, from April 8th and May
6th meetings.

e Discussed PPDC and feedback received. The group thought that the PPDC session went well.

e Peter Porpiglia of AMVAC, spoke to the group about developing subsurface sensing technologies,
which entail real-time, non-destructive pest and nutritional element sensing (including Carbon,
Nitrogen, and others) to facilitate prescriptive chemical applications as needed.

e The group discussed the second deliverable, a "Deep dive on Autonomous Application Platforms
operated remotely and/or manually,” document to be delivered at the fall PPDC meeting, October
27 and 28, 2021
o The group discussed how to structure the document, "what it will look like," laid out an
initial outline for the document, and talked about how to divide and conquer the different
sections of the document. Members were encouraged to get into the outline and just begin
writing.



